Making Plans for Training Development to “Lead like Jesus”
Exciting growth is happening at Aldersgate! We have a new vision statement and are busy with plans to implement meaningful new programs to get all members involved in the ministry of Aldersgate to build a multigenerational congregation which focuses on relational paths of discipleship.
As part of this vision, the Aldersgate Leadership Team is putting an emphasis on “Leading Like Jesus.” As part of this effort, we recognize the importance of getting the right leaders in positions, as well as providing those leaders the training and resources they need to be successful leaders for Jesus. This includes skills for leading within Aldersgate as well as influencing others for Jesus in our community. If we are going to be successful Disciples for Christ and fulfill our mission to live out the Great Commission, we must develop our leadership skills. 
A team has begun discussions on what this might look like:  Karin Larsen, Charlie Plott, and Cliff Whitmore – along with our pastors and staff members. We are looking to develop a leadership pipeline ready and willing to implement our vision at Aldersgate. 
We welcome your ideas, participation, and suggestions to implement this leadership vision over the next few years. How can we help YOU? What leadership position would you like to consider? What skills would you like to develop to be a more effective leader for Jesus? Prayerfully consider how YOU would like to be part of this leadership team and reach out to Karin Larsen at mandk@markandkarin.net  or Charlie Plott at charles.plott@whitespaceinnovations.com 

